
 

TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK  

TOWN BOARD QUORUM NOTICE 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2023 BEAR CREEK FIRE DEPT MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board may occur at the Bear Creek 

Village hall on Thursday October 19, 2023, at 6:30 p.m.  Members of the town board 

may be in attendance at the Bear Creek Fire Department meeting.   

Posted Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

Amiee Stracy, Clerk 

 

 

 

 


